
No Wires Needed
3 – 5 Jan Steenlaan
3723 BS, Bilthoven
The Netherlands

14 July, 1999

FCC Laboratory
7435 Oakland Mills Road
Columbia, MD 21046

Reference: Request for Confidentiality for Exhibits Submitted with an Application for Certification.

Applicant: No Wires Needed BV FCC ID OGD10330209.

To whom it may concern:

No Wires Needed BV, respectfully requests that the following documents be with-held from public
inspection, under the provisions of §0.457 of the FCC rules:

Schematics, Block Diagrams, and Technical description

This document has been physically separated from the rest of the application. The information
contained in the schematics, block diagrams and technical description is required as part of the
certification process. Disclosure of this information to the general public would reveal trade secrets
and design concepts that are proprietary to No Wires Needed BV.

For this reason, we respectfully request a Grant of Confidentiality be issued for the items listed above.
If you have any questions, or require further information, please contact the applicant.

Sincerely,

Peter Murray

Tel: 908-232-9054
e-mail: pmurray@nwn.com

mailto:pmurray@nwn.com

